
 

 

Rt Hon Stephen Crabb MP 

Secretary of State for Wales 

The Wales Office 

Gwydyr House 

London 

SW1A 2NP 

 

 

Address Line 5 

 

15 July 2015 

UK Government’s Plans for further devolution to Wales 

Dear Stephen 

The Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee of the National Assembly for 

Wales has recently undertaken a short inquiry into the UK Government’s plans for 

further devolution to Wales.  

As part of our considerations we took evidence from an expert panel, the 

Presiding Officer and the First Minister.  

Please find enclosed an annex with our findings. I am copying this letter to the 

First Minister and Presiding Officer.  

Yours sincerely 

 

David Melding AM 

Chair, Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee  

 

Cc: First Minister 

Presiding Officer 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 



 

 


